Hi my name is Jenelle I have been working in suported employment for 10 years. I understand that you have to get rid of the BSWAT to make a better tool. I just don't think that people with disabilities in supported employment should have to wait 3 years or longer to make the changes needed. Living on low wages is really hard the disability pension is hard. People with disabilities need independent living as well. 
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Jenelle 
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